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Summary: Child and Family Practice Review 

of the Death of a Youth Known to the Director in 2022 
 

Circumstances of the Fatality 

The review examined the services provided to a youth who died. The youth received 
services in the 12 months prior to their death. 
 
Findings 

The youth’s complex needs were met through short and long term planning. 
Collaborative practice with the youth and their care team occurred through regular 
planning meetings that developed goals to address the youth’s emerging and future 
needs. Efforts were made to address the youth’s health needs and ensure the continuity 
of support services. 
 
Actions 

No actions were required to address the findings of the review. 
 
The review was completed in May 2023. 


